
 

 

 

May 30, 2024 

 

 

 

Subject – Outcome of Board meeting held on May 30, 2024 

 

We refer to our letter dated May 29, 2024, intimating you of the adjournment of the meeting of the 

Board of Directors held on May 29, 2024.  

 

In continuation to the Meeting held on May 29, 2024, the Board of Directors of the company at their 

Meeting held today, had approved the Audited financial results (Standalone and Consolidated) for the 

quarter and year ended 31st March, 2024. 

 

The Audited financial results (Standalone and Consolidated) for the quarter and year ended 31st 

March, 2024 in Schedule III format prescribed under Regulation 33 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations 

and Disclosure Requirements), 2015 and pursuant to SEBI Circular no. CIR/CFD/FAC/62/2016 dated 

July 05, 2016. In this connection, we enclose the following: 

 

a) Audited financial results (Standalone and Consolidated) for the quarter and year ended 31st March, 

2024. 

 

b) Auditors’ report of A.N. Jumbunathan & Co., Chartered Accountants, Statutory Auditors on the 

Financial Results (Standalone and Consolidated) for the year ended 31st March, 2024. 

 

We further wish to inform that the Board meeting commenced at 5.00 PM and concluded at 6.20 PM. 

 

Kindly take the above information on record.  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Premier Energy and Infrastructure Limited, 

 

 

 

 

A V Ramalingam 

Company Secretary 

 

Encl. A.a 

 

 

 

Listing Department,    

BSE Limited, 

Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
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